
 

 

 

We’ve changed our name to GovernWith  
Here’s what you need to know 
 
Why did we change our name? 
Over the last 12 months, it’s become clear that we’ve outgrown the name Governance 
Evaluator – we offer so much more than just evaluation. We realised that we needed a 
name that spoke to the wide range of solutions we provide and the community we build 
with our partners, clients, and the broader community.  
GovernWith is the start of a sentence, the beginning of a story, one we’d like for you to 
come on with us.  
 
What’s changing, and what will it mean?  
We’re the same organisation, with the same people and solutions you know and trust.  
We’ll look different and have different email addresses, but nothing else will change for our 
clients.  
 
When did this happen? 
We officially launched our new name, GovernWith, on the 8th of November, 2021.  
 
Are your contact details still the same?  
From the 8th of November, our email addresses will change from 
name@governanceevaluator.com to name@governwith.us. Any emails that you send to 
Governance Evaluator email addresses will be forwarded to our GovernWith accounts.  
Our phone numbers will not be changing, so you can still contact Deb at Customer Success 
on 0427 725 899 or Fi on 0439 488 223.  
 
How do I get into the portal to do my evaluations?  
Our portal URL is not changing – you’ll still be able to go to goveeval.com to complete your 
questionnaires, access your actions plans and do everything you’ve usually been able to do.  
Exciting changes to the portal are on their way in 2022, so keep your eyes out.  
 
Visit our New Website If you have more questions – please feel free to reach out 
We’re here to support you – so if you have any questions, please let us know 
 
Fi Mercer 
CEO and Founder 
FiMercer@governwith.us 
0439 488 223 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Debbie Baird 
Customer Success 
Success@governwith.us 
0427 725 899 


